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Monday 18th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

BRAEBURN VISIT TO SS GREAT BRITAIN – WEDNESDAY 11TH OCTOBER 2023 
 
I am delighted to be sending this letter, informing you of a thrilling trip for Class 2 pupils to the SS Great Britain – 
Brunel’s historic ship. Your child will also receive a ‘Brunel and his Ship’ Workshop and a guided tour during this visit. 
Fun for everyone and a fantastic opportunity to discover all about Brunel’s projects, what makes the SS Great Britain 
so special and how it was built. There will also be a chance to dress up and re-enact the ship’s launch. 
 
A charge of £20 per child is requested, this includes coach travel and admission/workshop fees.  This will be shown 
on your ParentPay account as ‘SS Great Britain’ and your consent/payment should be made no later than Monday 
2nd October. For any parent/carer who has received free school meals under the Pupil Premium scheme either now 
or in the past, there will not be any charge but your written consent will be required, prior to departure. Please send 
this via e-mail to office@sandfordprimary.org, if applicable. NB: This does not apply to those in receipt of standard 
KS1 universal free school meals. 
 
The trip will be departing Sandford Primary at 9.00am, so an early registration will be required – please ensure 
children are in school at 8.45am. School uniform is to be worn into school on the day, but comfortable shoes can be 
worn instead of school shoes - please ensure a warm waterproof coat is provided. A bottle of water and healthy 
snack should be provided for mid-morning, together with a packed lunch from home (NB: ASPENS no longer provide 
packed lunches during terms 1&2).  If you have ordered a meal in advance, please cancel on Aspens Select.  Thank 
you. 
 
We should be back to school for the normal 3.15pm collection. 
 
Parent/Carer volunteers will be required on the day to ensure adult/pupil ratios are adhered to – if you are available 
to help, please can you let me know at the door or via ClassDojo. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Chloë Davis – Braeburn Class Teacher 
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